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Date: January 5, 2023 

Attn: All Dealership Personnel 

Subject: STOP SALE I-23-01 Released 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
Stop Sale  

 
IMPORTANT STOP SALE NOTICE! 

Stop selling affected vehicles immediately. 
 
 

 

Stop Sale I-23-01 
 
 

 

Indian Motorcycle has determined that some Model Year 2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, and 
Super Chief models have a potential for the sidestand to not fold rearward and upward if it 
contacts the ground when the motorcycle is moving forward, posing a crash hazard and risk 
of serious injury. 

Indian Motorcycle is currently evaluating a repair procedure for this concern and will provide 
an update to dealers in the coming weeks. 
 
 

 

View I-23-01 Stop Sale 

 

 
 

 

What Dealers Should Do? 
 
 

 

https://www.getdrip.com/broadcasts/581083090/68a4ae271606fc5d3a0bc?view_in_browser=true&variation_id=&__s=xxxxxxx
https://www.polarisdealers.com/VirtualMaster/StopSiteFiles/ServiceBulletins/IND/I-23-01%20-%20Stop%20Sale%20-%20Chief%20Side%20Stand.pdf?__s=xxxxxxx


As of January 5, 2023, YOU MUST NOT SELL OR DELIVER any affected NEW OR USED 
2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, and Super Chief models affected by this Stop Sale until it is 
repaired according to the Safety Recall. 

 
 

 

Affected Units 
 
 

 

• 2022 Chief, Chief Bobber, and Super Chief 

Reference Unit Inquiry on the dealer website or the Service Communications list on the 
STOP site to look up affected units. 

Please contact Indian Motorcycle Service by phone at 800-330-9407 or through Ask Polaris 
with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Indian Motorcycle Service 
 

 
 

© 2023 Polaris Industries Inc. 
2100 Highway 55, Medina, MN 55340, USA 

 
 

 

 


